
4 April 2022 REF: OIA 83273 

By email: 

Tēnā koe 

Request for Official Information: Crime Scene Cleaners 

Thank you for your correspondence of 21 March 2022 requesting under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (OIA), information relating to the business Crime Scene Cleaners. Specifically, you 
requested:   

“Copies of any of reports, correspondence, or emails, both internal and external 
mentioning the business Crime Scene Cleaners, up to January 31, 2022. 

Copies of any payments, itemised by date and amount, made 
to Crime Scene Cleaners since the business was established in 2010, up to January 31, 
2022.” 

In response to your request, I can confirm that Te Arawhiti does not hold any information 
regarding the business Crime Scene Cleaners. Therefore, I refuse your request under section 
18(e) of the OIA as the information does not exist.  

When Te Arawhiti acknowledged receipt of your OIA request, we advised we may proactively 
release your OIA response on our website. After considering our response to your request, we 
can advise that it will be published no earlier than 20 working days from the date of this letter at 
www.tearawhiti.govt.nz. Your personal and other identifying information will be removed.  
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http://www.tearawhiti.govt.nz/


If you have any concerns about the information in this response being published on our website 
please contact us by emailing officialcorrespondence@tearawhiti.govt.nz by 5.00pm on 18 April 
2022. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Hui Kahu 

Director, Corporate Services 
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